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Public Hearing Notice 
 

 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4 & 657:7 

The Webster Planning Board will hold a public hearing for the 2-

lot subdivision application submitted by Benjamin Smith & 

Mckayla Reale for a lot located at 1487 Battle Street, Webster, 

NH; Tax Map 3 Lot 86, on June 15, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. The 

hearing will be held in the Grange Hall at Webster Town Hall, 

945 Battle Street, Webster, NH 03303. Should a decision not be 

reached at the public hearing, this application will stay on the 

Planning Board agenda until such time as it is either approved 

or disapproved. 

 

 

 

 

 


